
 
 

University Senate Committee on Academic Organization and Structure 
 
Meeting:   Email discussion initiated February 9th, 2006 with a two week response requested. 
 
Topic:  Proposal to suspend the BFA in Acting program and the BFA in Design Technology. 
 
Committee Members:  Ernie Bailey (chair), Tom Garrity, JW Yates, Melissa Newman, Bob 
Houtz, James Hertog, Chris Frost, Monica Hobson, Brian Jackson and Sam Jasper. 
 
The chair of the Department of Theater, Nelson Fields, submitted a proposal to suspend two 
programs under the BFA in Theater, namely the concentration in acting and the concentration in 
design technology.  Within the next 5 years, the faculty plan to make a decision with regard to 
permanent deletion of the programs.  
 
As stated in the proposal, the change is requested because the program does not meet the needs 
of the students nor of the industry it serves. In the request for a change, Professor Fields 
indicated that the faculty in Theater plan to modify the BA program in order to address the issues.  
Meanwhile, students currently enrolled in the program will be allowed to complete the program 
as currently constituted.  While this appears to be a major change, the proposal clearly has full 
support of the faculty in the department, the undergraduate curriculum committee of the college 
and of the dean.   
 
The members of the AOS committee recommend approval of this proposal. 
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